Dear Parent/Carer,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are pleased to invite you to our annual PATH Fireworks Spectacular on Wednesday 2nd November 2022.
Tickets are available to purchase through Parentpay.
Gates open at 18.00 with the display to start at 18.30
Entrance will be via the slope gates.
Tickets are £3.00 per adult, £2.00 per child and under 3s are free!
We are really excited about being able to bring our TMA, Ashbrook and Holmwood (PATH) communities together for this event.
We really hope you and your families will join us for this special event.
We look forward to seeing you.
The TMA Team




